
 

 
Opening of Outdoor Swimming Pool & 

Launching of Individual Booking for Use of Craft at Water Sports Center 
 

The Outdoor Swimming Pool will resume open on 18 May 2022.  Concurrently, the Indoor 
Swimming Pool will be closed for annual maintenance. 

 
Please also be informed that users who meet the prerequisite qualifications will be able to 
book and use the crafts for water sports activities at our seafront starting from 1 June 2022.  
The Water Sports Center will launch out the service of individual booking for use of crafts. 
Eligible users must register before their submission of booking to the center.  For details, 
please visit the homepage of Water Sports Center. 
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https://dst.hkust.edu.hk/eng/detail.php?catid=14&sid=116&tid=257

